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OUR NEXT BUREAU 
MEETING 

Sunday, MAY 16, 2010 
Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 
Pasadena, California 

     
Honoring our 

Masonic Youth! 
 

 

“Coming Home” 
Continues 

 

*  *  *  *  * 
Did your Lodge see a big turnout for its 
“Coming Home” Program last month?  
We hope so!  But that was only the first 
step in reconnecting with your 
membership.  The most important goal is 
to first make a personal connection with 
every Brother in your Lodge, and then 
continue this communication with the 
inactive Brothers in the future.  We need 
to put forth whatever effort it takes to 
bring our Brothers back to our Lodges.  
Don’t stop now – make this vision a 
reality! 

 
 

ANNUAL PERFORMANCE AT 
PASADENA SCOTTISH RITE 

 
On March 26th, the play, “Spirit of 
Hiram” will again be presented, at 
8:00 P.M., at the Pasadena Scottish 
Rite auditorium for all Master 
Masons.  It is the second section of 
the Third Degree in costume.  Our 
Grand Master will be in attendance 
at this performance.  Refreshments 
will follow the presentation. 
Contact 626/795-4213 for more 
details. 

 

2010 Lodge Masters 
Welcomed 

 
Fifteen of the Los Angeles area’s newly-
chosen 2010 Lodge Masters gathered on 
January 17th at our Service Bureau 
Meeting in Pasadena, to be recognized 
and congratulated. The above photo 
shows this outstanding group of Masons. 

You also might enjoy checking our Web 
Site for other photos of recent Service 
Bureau events, particularly some very 
“candid” shots from the 2009 Grand 
Master’s Breakfast. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Notice to Lodges 
 

All information requests from newspapers, 
magazines, radio, television, and other 

media are to be referred to Terry Mendez, 
Director of Communications, at Grand 

Lodge, tmendez@freemason.org, to 
coordinate an appropriate response.  

Inquiries will be responded to as quickly 
as possible. 

 

Special Scottish Rite 
Degree 

 

The Los Angeles Scottish Rite Degree 
Team will visit Pasadena Scottish Rite on 
Friday, March 5th, to exemplify the 15th 
Degree.  This Team was recognized last 
year at the Southwest Conference for its 
outstanding Degree presentation there.  

All area Scottish Rite Masons are invited 
to attend. 

 

 

 
Our “Greatest Generation” veterans will 
soon be traveling together to Washington, 
D.C. to pay respects to their World War II 
Memorial.  Spring and Fall flights are now 
being funded and organized through our 
Grand Masters Special Project, to honor 
these men who sacrificed so much for us. 
Seats are already being filled for April 15 
and April 22 flights.  There will also be 
flights in May.  If your Lodge has any 
Masons who are World War II vets and 
would like to be considered for this trip, it 
is requested that this be made known to 
our Grand Lodge Office as soon as 
possible, through your Lodge Secretary. 
Further, there is a need for Masons or 
non-Masons interested in accompanying 
these trips as volunteer guardians.  
Contact Joyce Hahn, Masonic Foundation 
Coordinator, at 415/292-9139. 

 

Tickets are going fast! 
 for our 

2010 Annual Breakfast 
honoring The Grand Master 

 
April 11, 2010 

The Hilton Hotel at 
Los Angeles Airport 

 
$10.00 per person - $100.00 per table 

[buy tickets through your Lodge] 

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 
16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 
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